
M.C.B.A.'s Meeting Minutes from December 6, 2018. 

Association President David Norman started the meeting telling the board members they need to 

register with the Registered Volunteer Program.  He said he would email the link to register for 

the program.  Board members are required to register to continue to be on the MCBA Board Of 

Directors.  The USBC made it mandatory for all association board members to complete the 

program whether they work with youth bowlers or not.  A background check is also part of the 

process and will cost $21.  Jenny Norman suggested the association pay for the background 

check.  The board voted to pay for the background check.  Narita Rose asked why should we pay 

out money for board members that don't attend meetings or help out.  David said there are a 

number of people who want to be on the board if board members don't want to attend meetings. He 

also said they are always 20 members that help out.  Jenny suggested board members should work 

at least two events each year.  On December 22 the Madison Central bowling team will host a 

tournament at Galaxy and are looking for 5 or 6 volunteers to help out.  David said our next 

tournament will be in February and asked do we need to meet in January.  Jenny said maybe meet 

later in January to give committees a chance to meet before a board meeting.  The board decided 

to meet on January 20, 2019.  Narita said we should reach out to Hospice Care Plus to see if they 

are good with the tournament date.  Get with previous sponsors, get with businesses for $250 or 

$500 sponsorships or whatever a business would want to donate.  David said he would get the 

donation sheet from last year. Also some bussinesses will need a request form.  Rick Stamper will 

get the form from last year.  Ron Roberts will print the banners.  David said we will work on the 

Women's City Tournament and the Lemetta Dause Tournament at our next meeting.  Meeting 

adjourned. 
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